LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS
Board Meeting
August 10, 1993

The meeting was opened at 7:00pm. The minutes of the last
meeting were approved as read. There was no treasurer's report.

Present: Terri Melrose, Ann LImerick, Alice Dakin, Lau:i
Thornton, Kathleen Owen, Marian Woyna.

There was discussion of doing voter registration in the public
schools on August 25, registration day. It may be done in
cooperation with the PTA and NAACP. It did not seem feasible
to try to do any registration at the School Finance Committee
forum onSep.‘21. We might possibly try to do it at the Mall

on Sep. 25-26. Alice will let us know.

The program for the 1993-94 year was presented. The motion to
accept the program was made by Ann Limerick, seconded by Terri
Melrose. Motion passed.

Some future dates to keep in mind:

Aug. 21 - There willbe a State League "cluster group"
meeting in Clinton - probably on the Tax Plan. Kathleen
is going.

Oct. 2 - Regionals in Lincoln. This will be a push for a
Constitutional Amendment re the tax plan. Kathleen is
going and possibly others.

School Board candidates' meeting will be handled by Janet Schott
with Kathleen's help. The date and time are to be set. The place
may be one of the high schools. Possibly a question/answer format.
There is $530 in the Kate Beck memorial fund. We need to think

of appropriate places to spend the money. We will ask Janet

for suggestions.

We decided against having a rummage sale and will let Millie
know.

There has been a request for a donation to the Intergenerational
Project at St. Mary's.

State has suggested the 75th anniversary be celebrated with a
- play. Lauri volunteered to be on the play-reading committee.

Alice suggested we should be thinking of getting a group together
to become knowledgeable on tax reform.

The bulletin deadline is Aug. 23rd.

Respectfully submitted i ~

‘Marian Woyna, Secretary



